
 

 

 

 

February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday, 27th February, we have the great pleasure of being visited by the local 
author, Paula Harrison who will talk to our Year 3 pupils about her new book.  She 
has written lots of series of books aimed at children aged 5-8 years!  

 

Her latest book, Fairytale Ninjas Two and a Half Wishes can be bought  via parent 
pay for £7.25.  It will appeal to girls and those whose reading is age related or 
working towards age related expectations.  A short extract is included on the reverse 
of this letter for you to see the reading ability.  

Any books bought will be signed by the author during her visit before being given to 
the children.    

Parent pay will remain open for orders until the end of the day of Wednesday, 21st 
February. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

D. White 
Deborah White 

   

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


